
November 16, 2020 

 

Dear NCA family,  

One of our staff members has tested positive for covid. The students in direct contact with that teacher 

will be quarantined (a separate letter has been sent to them). All other students are considered indirect 

contacts which means they will not need to do anything differently in their daily routines. Please 

continue to monitor for any signs of illness. 

However, five other teachers will need to be quarantined as they were in direct contact with this 

particular teacher. Currently we have two teachers in quarantine. The school will not be able to staff 

that many teaching positions. Therefore, the school will be shut down starting tomorrow until after 

Thanksgiving break. Students will return to school on Dec. 1.  

All learning will be remote beginning tomorrow, November 17. Teachers are prepared with 

assignments on Jupiter, in packets, and/or other a combination of the two. Remote learning will be for 

6.5 school days. 

Thank you for your prayers. 

Kjell 


